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November 27, 2020 

Dear Families and Staff, 

I hope that you had an enjoyable Thanksgiving. While this has been a challenging year, I believe we have many 
people for which to be thankful. At the top is the WESD Family – our students, our caring and committed 
teachers, administrators and staff, and our supportive and understanding families and community 
members.  Thank you for choosing the WESD and working with us during this unprecedented time. 

Maricopa County Benchmarks 

Maricopa County continues to see substantial spread of COVID-19. In WESD, the cases per 100,000 and the 
percent positivity have increased since last week (see below).   

Please continue to do what you can to slow the spread of COVID-19 in our community: staying home when 
you’re sick, wearing a mask, washing your hands frequently, keeping your distance and not gathering in large 
groups. 

Who to Contact 

We know that times have been challenging and you may have some questions about your child’s education. 
These folks below are here to help you. 

Academic, Hybrid and Online Support, WESDAcademics@wesdschools.org, 602-347-2820 

English Language Learners (ELL), Cathy Gentry – Cathy-ann.Gentry@wesdschools.org; 602-347-2692 

Gifted Education, Dr. Jason McIntosh – Jason.mcintosh@wesdschools.org; 602-347-2651 



 
 

 



 
 

 
27 de noviembre, 2020 

Estimadas Familias y Personal, 



 
 

 
Para más información o necesidades dietéticas especiales, comunicarse con Nicole Augustine at 602-896-
5240 o Nicole.Augustine@wesdschools.org. 

Si tienen cualesquier preguntas, favor de enviar un correo electrónico 
a wesdcommserv@wesdschools.org o llamar al 602-347-2657.  Pueden mantenerse informados al visitar 
nuestra página de Actualizaciones de COVID del WESD en www.wesdschools.org/covidupdates.   

Nuevamente, gracias y disfruten su fin de semana. 

Atentamente, 

  

Dr. Paul Stanton 
Superintendente 

 

 


